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Dr. Allen =

I have just learned that a letter sent out from the 7th Corps
Area Headquarters oites the modus operandi in cases of this nature
is for the department vitally concerned to request that these men
after reporting for induction be placed on the reserve list and be
sent back to their former positions. A request should be made to
the 7th Corps Area Headquarters for the men you desire to be de-
ferred to be placed on the reserve list and report back to K.U. As
I understand it, this may or may not occur, but rests on the decision

made by those in power.
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